
TO:   Board of Education 
FROM: Chris Rice 
DATE: August 20, 2018 
SUBJECT:   LESPA Hire – Natesha Boven – GSRP Associate Teacher – Paraprofessional 
 
 
Stephanie Brown is recommending Natesha Boven be hired as GSRP Associate Teacher, 
Paraprofessional.  One candidate applied and one was interviewed. 
 
Natesha has been a long-time volunteer at Lawton Elementary.  She has coached Girls on the Run for 
several years.  In addition, Natesha has been a substitute in the tuition preschool which has helped her 
gain experience.  A CDA is required for this position and Natesha has agreed to complete her CDA to 
fulfill this requirement.  We are happy to have her join our LES family. 
 
 

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION: 

 

"RESOLVED, that the Lawton Community Schools Board of Education approves the hiring of 

Natesha Boven as GSRP Associate Teacher, paraprofessional pending successful completion 

of criminal background checks.” 


